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 Brenda Sullivan OBJ2015/5761/P 19/11/2015  09:41:02 I object to the above application as it is inappropriate in the small group of houses in the vicinity that it 

wil adversely affect for the following reasons:

Propsed extension will directly overlook my property at 41B Chester Road and other properties leading 

to a huge loss of privacy inside our homes, the space between our properties already being minimal, It 

will overshadow our homes and adversely affect our quality of life in our homes making our interiors 

darker by the nature of the proposed height, depth and proximity to adjacent properties. Please consider 

the impact of this overbearing, unneighbourly build on our adjacent property.

This garden-grabbing is a significant worrying development as it is detrimental to the open aspect of 

the neighbourhood and will lead, if allowed to a sea of walls and builings like a high rise estate insead 

of the family homes with gardens currently in this community and out of character in these period 

homes and gardens. I consider the development to be overbearing, out of scale in terms of character 

compared with existing properties in the neighbourhood.

Please woud you consider these impacts on our homes when you make the decision on this application.

41B Chester road

Highgate

N195DF

 Miah OBJ2015/5761/P 17/11/2015  16:05:22 I will like to Object to the proposed Erection of a part two, part single storey rear extension of the flat 

opposite.

Bertram Street
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